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Information Letter no. 50-2014 
 

 
 Urgent Modification 

 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
We refer to our Information Letter no. 48-2014 of 19.11.2014. 
 
Please note that the FIE referees examinations will be held from 21 to 23 February 
2015, and not as previously indicated 23-25 February. 
The observation will follow during the cadet championships from 24th to 26th. 
 
The Maribor organisers could block a hotel for the participants of these seminars and 
examinations, although there is a big skiing event at the same time and just before we 
start our European Cadet Championships. 
 
Please inform your candidates accordingly. All other items from above mentioned 
letter remain unchanged. 
 
Best regards, 
Max Geuter  
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